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Guyer High School Student Qualifies for American Invitational 
Mathematics Exam 

Guyer High School’s Benjamin Marshall qualified for the American Invitational 
Mathematics Exam (AIME), a 15-question, three-hour test given only to those who rank 
in the top 2.5 percent on the American Mathematics Competition (AMC). 

The purpose of this exam is to distinguish the top math students from across the 
country to be members of the United States Math Olympiad Team. 

The use of calculators is not allowed on the test, with only pencils, erasers, rulers and 
compasses permitted. Concepts typically covered in the competition include elementary 
algebra, geometry, trigonometry, number theory and probability. 

Benjamin is only the third Guyer student to qualify for this exam, and he is the first 
student to do so as a junior. 

The Guyer High School honors math teacher is Bridget Matamoras-Mota. The 
principal of Guyer High School is Dr. Shaun Perry.

CoServ Charitable Foundation Donates $35,000 to Denton Public School 
Foundation

The CoServ Charitable Foundation has been a longtime supporter of Denton ISD. This 
year, the CoServ Charitable Foundation donated $35,000 to the Denton Public School 
Foundation (DPSF).

The $35,000 donation will be used for the DPSF to provide various grants and 
scholarships to students and teachers. Earlier this fall, the DPSF provided $151,914 
across 145 different scholarships and grants. Those scholarships and grants were 
awarded to 150 Denton ISD teachers and staff members across 42 campuses.

Dr. Lynn Stucky, CoServ Board Director for District 1, as well as Ken Oltmann, CoServ 
Communications Multimedia Specialist and Walker Sims, CoServ Community 
Engagement Specialist, will be in attendance to receive this recognition. The Executive 
Director of the Denton Public School Foundation is Jacqueline Jackson. 


